
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REQUEST FOR VARIANCE 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Idaho County 
Commissioners, pursuant to Articles III(A) and IX of the Idaho County Subdivision Ordinance 
No. 59 on the Application for Subdivision Variance filed by Charles R. and Tammy K. Weddle 
to provide legal separation of property described below. 
 
A parcel of land situated in Government Lot 6, Section 18, Township 33 North, Range 4 East, 
Boise Meridian, Idaho County, State of Idaho, commonly known as 122 Swarthout Road, 
Kamiah, Idaho.  (A full and complete legal description is available upon request.) 
 
.   The hearing will be held on: 
 
   DATE: Monday, January 6, 2020 
   TIME: l0:30 a.m. 

PLACE: Commissioners’ Room, Idaho County Courthouse, 
 320 West Main, Grangeville, Idaho 
 

 A copy of the Application for Subdivision Variance with supporting papers and complete 
legal description is available for inspection at the Idaho County Clerk's Office, Idaho County 
Courthouse, 320 W. Main Street, Grangeville, ID  83530, during normal business hours.  A copy 
of the Application and supporting documents may be mailed upon written request. 
 

 
 
 
 

Kathy M. Ackerman, Clerk 
Idaho County Commissioners 
 
 


